
 

 

CONTACT US    

levelcrossings.vic.gov.au 
contact@levelcrossings.vic.gov.au 
1800 105 105 

Level Crossing Removal Project,  
GPO Box 4509, Melbourne VIC 3001 

   @levelcrossings 

 

Translation service – For languages 
other than English, please call 9280 0780 

Please contact us if you would like  
this information in an accessible format.  

 

If you need assistance because of  
a hearing or speech impairment,  
please visit relayservice.gov.au 

Authorised and published by the Victorian 
Government, 1 Treasury Place, Melbourne 

 

28/10/2019 

Dear Resident/Business Owner 

Works alert – Piling works 

The Victorian Government is removing 18 dangerous level crossings on the Frankston line,  

including at Charman Road and Park Road in Cheltenham and at Balcombe Road in Mentone, 

to improve safety and reduce congestion. 
 
As part of these works, piling will take place to strengthen the ground for the new rail trench walls.  
A piling rig will drill holes, ranging from 15 to 50 metres deep, along the rail corridor. A steel cage will be 
lowered into each hole and concrete poured in. Up to six piling rigs will be in use at any one time between 
Mentone and Cheltenham.  
 
Some properties may experience moderate levels of vibration. This is normal. We will monitor vibrations to 
ensure our works comply with industry standards. If you are concerned, you can contact us via the details 
below. 
 

Activities taking place 
• Piling works will take place along the west of the rail line between Mentone Station and  

Warrigal Road during December 

• Works to prepare the ground for the piling rig will take place from mid-November  

What to expect 
• Some noise and vibration 

• Workers, vehicles and equipment, including an increase in heavy vehicles on local streets delivering 
equipment and removing material from the work site 

• Activities will take place from 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday and 7am to 1pm Saturdays – if any 
works are required outside these times, we will let you know 

 
If you have any questions about the works or the project, email us at contact@levelcrossings.vic.gov.au or call 
1800 105 105.  

Kind regards 

Mentone Level Crossing Removal Project Team 
Ref No. 51/19 


